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To Whom It May Concern. P U C O 

As a resident of Hamilton County in Cincinnati, Ohio and more specifically a resident of 
the neighborhood known as Pleasant Ridge, I am writing to voice my concerns 
regarding the Duke Energy proposal for a high pressure natural gas pipeline that would 
run through my community. 

I am opposed to the pipeline for the following reasons: 

1. The pipeline would run through densely populated areas comprised of 
neighborhoods, schools, businesses, daycare centers, churches and businesses 

2. The pipeline would be dangerous, as shown by other similar pipelines in the past. 
3. It would decrease my property value and quality of life. 
4. The pipeline would damage the environmental integrity of the land. 

It is not just pipeline development in my neighborhood that I am opposed to - it is the 
routing of the pipeline through ANY residential area that is very worrisome. 

Each of the routes proposed by Duke Energy for the Central Corridor Extension Pipeline 
poses a danger to residential areas. 

Residential safety should be of greater concern than company profit. Duke Energy 
should spend the money necessary to route this pipeline through non-residential areas. 

Sincerely^ 

Michael T. Hadaway 
3277 Beredith Place 
Cincinnati, OH 45213 
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